
Change to your Bell Internet service rate.

At Bell, we annually invest billions of dollars to provide exceptional new features, 
even faster Internet technology, world-class entertainment, and the network capacity 
necessary to support the significant growth in use of communications services. In order 
to support these investments, the monthly rate of your Internet service(s) will increase 
by $4 each, as of March 1, 2020. View your most recent invoice here for current pricing.

If you have any questions, wish to cancel, modify your services or to receive at no cost 
an updated agreement reflecting this change, please call us at 1 866 310-BELL (2355).
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